
 
 

 
28th February 2019 

 
 
 
Dear Mr Ashcroft,  
 
In response to your Clarification Note that was sent on the 18th February the 
following question was asked of East Hampshire District Council: 
 
Question for the District Council Policy RNP20 Is there any timescale for the 
determination of the current planning application for residential development 
on this site (30024/11)? 
 
The case officer for this application is Stephen Wiltshire, the Development 
Management Team Leader. His response was as follows: 
 
“The deadline for determination of application 30024/11 was 28th January 2019. 
However, I am still awaiting the further information relating to drainage and also 
comments from the Highway Authority. The date of determination is uncertain 
depending on the resolution of drainage/highway matters.”  
 
If you require any further information, please contact EHDC.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Victoria Potts 
Manager – Planning Policy 

Direct Tel: 01730 234212 

Email: victoria.potts@easthants.gov.uk 
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